
 
 
 
 
 

 
22nd December 2021 

 
IMPORTANT. This is the last communication from the Parish Clerk to be distributed to households. In future, 
such information will ONLY be posted on the notice board and sent by email. To subscribe to email, write to 
thorntonsteward@hotmail.com . Any suggestions for items to be included in an agenda must be in writing, 
and either emailed to parishclerk@thorntonsteward.org.uk or posted to the Parish Clerk at Cherry Cottage. 
 
 

Agenda for Thornton Steward Parish Meeting 
12th January 2022 6.30 pm at the Institute 

1/ Discussion re application for ownership of land in front of The Cottage, Thornton Steward (see enclosed 
information below) 
2/ Vote on whether to buy new chairs for the Village Institute and if so what type of chair to buy 
3/ Formation of Social Committee to arrange social events and celebration of Queen’s Jubilee 
4/ Call for more Trustees for the Village Institute (the Trustees’ Mission Statement is on the village website)  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
The following was received by the Parish Clerk on 14th December. If you wish to object, please follow the 
instructions noted. If you need more information, fuller contents are available in a folder on the notice board. 
 

 



 

 
Vicky Buczak, Parish Clerk 


